
                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians of a child in year 6, 
  
Firstly, we would like to say a big thank you to the children for their positive attitude this week while they 
have been having a mock SATs week.  They have remained upbeat and cheerful and have taken the move 
in their stride.   
 
We want the children to remain positive as we head towards SATs week on 8th May.  We have done a lot of 
work at Ladysmith to promote and encourage the children’s wellbeing and this will continue as the benefits 
are huge. 
 
In order to keep SATs week as stress-free as possible, we would like to invite the year 6 children to come to 
school early for breakfast.  They are welcome to join Mrs Callaway and Mrs Stoneman in the hall at 8.15am 
where they will be offered a range of cereals, porridge and toast along with a cup of tea if they want! 
 
This will be free of charge and the children can go straight from the hall to class at 8.45am, ready to start the 
day.  
 
If your child would like to join us, please return the slip below by Wednesday 3rd May to indicate which days 
they will be joining us and what they may like to eat. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Broad 

 
My child _________________________, in class _______, would like to come for breakfast on the following 
days: 
 

Monday 8th May  

Tuesday 9th May  

Wednesday 10th May  

Thursday 11th May  

Friday 12th May  

 
They are likely to have the following: (they can change their mind on the day – we just need a rough idea of 
how much food we need to buy.) 

Cereal  

Toast  

Porridge  

Tea  

 
Any special dietary requirements: 
 

 
 

 
 
Signed _________________ (parent / guardian) 

Ladysmith Junior School 
Pretoria Road 
Exeter 
Devon EX1 2PT 
 
Telephone: 01392 255554 
Facsimile: 01392 496603 
 
Web: www.ladysmithfederation.net  
Email: 
junior.admin@ladysmithfederation.net  
 

Headteacher: Mr Mark Wilkinson 
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